


Ricci Romero 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David Wachal 
Sunday, September 24, 2017 6:49 PM 
COB_mail 
R David Kryder 

Dear Supervisor Steve Christy, 

I 
have known 

my 
neighbor and friend R David Kryder since 2010 

I have found him to be honorable, intelligent, and to make decisions in an unbiased and 
fair manner. 
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He brings a great deal of experience, including service as a Small Claims Hearing Officef~ 
with the Pima County Consolidated Justice Court, work with a Fortune 500 company, :\::::~ 
serving on the faculty of Cornell University (Ithaca, NY), and, more recently teaching Tiffi 
Holocaust and selected business classes with the Pima County Community College. :;: 
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I urge you to favorably consider his-broad-range of skills, talents, abilities, and experiendm; 
as the Board of Supervisors appoints a Justice of the Peace for the Green Valley Justice 
Court. 

Best regards, 

David Wachal 
371 E. Placita Idilio 

Green Valley, AZ 85614 
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lulie Castaneda 

From: 
ient: 
ro: 
iubject: 

Mike Lund 
Thursday, September 28, 2017 7:10 PM 

Julie Castaneda 
Ray Carroll for Justice of the Peace 

I am writing to offer my endorsement of Ray Carroll in his aspiration to be appointed as the Justice 
of the Peace in Green Valley. I have known Ray for a number ofyears and I know, by personal 
experience, that he is an exceptional public servant. I have seen him in very difficult circumstances 
during his campaigns for County Supervisor. 

He has committed to move his residence to Green Valley and has gone so far as to rent an 
apartment in Green Valley and he has committed to actually buy a home in the community and rent 
out his current home in Tucson. He has much experience dealing with difficult issues and has 
always been a gentleman, regardless of the situation. In addition, he has taken a mediation course 
which is certified by the Arizona Bar Association. 

It is my fervent belief that Ray is an exceptional candidate for the office of Justice of the Peace. 

Regards, 

Michael R Lund 
212 W. Paseo Adobe 
Green Valley, AZ 85614 
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October 1, 2017 

The Honorable Sharon Bronson, Chairman, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
C/0 Ms. Julie Castaneda, Clerk, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Administration Division 
130 West Congress Street, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

RE: Letter of Recommendation for The Honorable Raymond Carroll, Candidate, Justice of the 
Peace 

Dear Chairman Bronson: 

I write to express strong support for The Honorable Raymond Carroll for the position of 
Justice of the Peace, Precinct 7, Pima County Courts. I have known Mr. Carroll personally and 
professionally for 1 O+ years. I was fortunate enough to have worked with him on numerous 
projects while serving on the Corona de Tucson Fire Board and as the District 4 appointee to 
both the Pima County Bond Committee and Library Advisory Board. During this time, I 
witnessed firsthand his passion and compassion for the rights of all people, as well as his ability 
to keep a contemplative, open mind while judiciously weighing all facts from a disciplined and 
objective point of view. He values diversity of thought and encourages dialog to hear what 
people believe are the right solutions - being open-minded to embrace new perspectives, 
regardless of hierarchy, privllege or rank. 

I know Mr. Carroll as a dedicated and tireless public servant. This ardor for justice held 
fast throughout his nearly 20-year tenure as Pima County Supervisor. As County Supervisor, 
Mr. Carroll proved himself to be a sound arbiter-respectful, patient, fair-minded and 
conscientious. His calm and measured demeanor is particularly well-suited for Precinct 7's 
diverse demographic and varied concerns. Moreover, his extensive background in conveying 
impartiality to disregarded communities will continue to allow him to bring a unique and much­
needed perspective to the bench, as well as a deep understanding of the rule of law in Pima 
County. 

In his pervasive career serving our county, Mr. Carroll soundly wielded the flanks of the 
administrative, judicial, and legislative systems with professional skill and benevolence. He 
continues to be a skilled pragmatician, utilitarian leader, and now jurist. Mr. Carroll 
demonstrates a deep understanding of the law and the obligations of the government around 
the fundamental rights of people. He possess a keen and unbinding appreciation for the 
magnitude of the decisions left to the court's discretion. He combines these attributes with the 
patience and empathy to see beyond the courtroom and understand the greater context of some 
of the County's most needy and vulnerable. 

I am compelled to acknowledge Mr. Carroll's attributes as the best person to preside as 
Justice of the Peace for Precinct 7. His experiences combined with his broad-based talents 
position him u avering honorable service to the judicial system without reservation. 

espectfully ~tt,...e ...... ~4--....._ 
Edward D. Buster 
Vice Chair, Pima County Library Advisory Board 
Member, Pima County Bond Advisory Committee 

cc: 
The Honorable Sharon Bronson, The Honorable Ally Miller, The Honorable Ramon Valadez, 
The Honorable Stephen Christy, The Honorable Richard Elias CLERK'S NOTE: 

COPY TO SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cynthia Stumpf 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017 10:21 AM 
COB_mail 

Subject: Ray Carroll for Justice of the Peace Green Valley Precinct 

October 4, 2017 

Supervisor Sharon Bronson 
Pima County, Arizona District 3 
130 W. Congress, 11th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Paul L. Baker 
3333 E. Speedway 
Tucson, AZ 85715 

RE: Ray Carroll - Justice of the Peace in Green Valley Justice Court (Precinct 7) of Pima County 

Dear Supervisor Bronson, 

When I heard of Ray Carroll's interest in becoming Justice of the Peace in Green Valley Justice Court (Precinct 
7) of Pima County, I felt compelled to express my sincere recommendation of Ray for this position. 

I have known Ray for many years on both a personal and professional level. My wife Alice and I have had the 
privilege of working with him on philanthropic fundraisers most notably for Tucson Hebrew Academy and the 
Arizona Sonora Desert Museum. His experience in public policy, administration of budgets along with his 
character make him a great candidate for Justice of the Peace. 

Ray is well known in the community and has an extensive background of service for the people of Pima 
County. The organizations he lends his time to include National Association of Counties, Arizona Association 
of Counties, Tucson-Mexico Trade Coalition, among others. 

Ray's background and service to Pima County speaks for itself and I can't think of anyone better suited for Justice 
of the Peace other than Ray Carroll. 

Sincerely, 

Paul L. Baker/cs 

CLERK'S NOTE: 
COPY TO SUPERVISORS 

1 COUNTY ADMINIS1RATOR 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cynthia Stumpf 
Wednesday, October 4, 2017 10:24 AM 
COB_mail 

Subject: Ray Carroll for Justice of the Peace Green Valley Precinct 

October 4, 2017 

Supervisor Sharon Bronson 
Pima County, Arizona District 3 
130 W. Congress, 11th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Alice Baker 
3333 E. Speedway 
Tucson, AZ 85716 

RE: Ray Carroll - Justice of the Peace in Green Valley Justice Court (Precinct 7) of Pima County 

Dear Supervisor Bronson, 

Please accept this letter as my recommendation of Ray Carroll for Justice of the Peace in Green Valley Justice 
Court (Precinct 7) of Pima County. 

My husband, Paul and I have known Ray for many years on both a personal and professional level and have had 
the privilege of working with him on philanthropic fundraisers most notably for Tucson Hebrew Academy and 
the Arizona Sonora Desert Museum. His experience in public policy, administration of budgets along with his 
character makes him a great candidate for Justice of the Peace. 

Ray is well known in the community and has an extensive background of service for the people of Pima 
County. The organizations he lends his time to include National Association of Counties, Arizona Association 
of Counties, Tucson-Mexico Trade Coalition, among others. 

Your consideration is appreciated. Ray would be an outstanding Justice of the Peace in Green Valley Justice 
Court (Precinct 7) of Pima County. 

Sincerely, 

Alice Baker/cs 

CLERK'S NOTE: 
COPY TO SUPERVISORS 

1 COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 

DATE )0\
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